
Inspiring Changemakers:

Children in Reception have spent time over the last couple 
of weeks researching the types of birds that like to visit our 
school grounds. We worked together to create bird food 
kebabs last week and this week we took part in the RSPB 
Big Bird Watch and surveyed the birds that we could see. 
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Key learning this week:
Through the exciting process of making coleslaw, Year 2 
pupils have been enhancing their design and technology 
abilities, gaining valuable practical experience in food 
preparation while emphasising the importance of healthy 
eating.

What’s new? 
Phoebe cooked a delicious meal for the children to 
enjoy on Wednesday to celebrate Chinese New Year.
Staffing update: there will be changes to staffing in 
Reception, Year 2 and Year 5 after February half term. 
If you have a child in any of these classes, a separate 
letter will be emailed to you.
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Community updates:

FOSH will be hosting a free entry ‘Pal-entines’ disco on Tuesday 11th 
February. Reception and KS1’s disco will run from 4:00 - 4:45pm, followed by 
KS2’s disco from 5:00 - 5:45pm. There will be a tuck shop during the discos so 
children are welcome to bring along some pennies!
Thanks to the FOSH members for their hard work in organising this lovely 
event for our children!

The children have 
loved getting outside, 
listening to the bird 
song and learning to 
identify a range of 
different birds. 

Year 3 had a fantastic time 
immersing themselves in history 
during their Roman Day: 
dressing up, designing mosaics 
and creating coil clay pots. 
Thank you to Mrs Larque for 
creating such an exciting day!


